
FOREST SCHOOL, RG41 5NE

You are welcome to park on site at the school, please be considerate of 
others and park in marked bays only.

When you have parked, follow the road 
to the right (the library building will be 
on your right hand side), turn left and keep 
walking until you can see the pool in front of you. 

Walk through the large gate, turn right 
and enter the pool hall through the wooden doors.

To access the changing rooms, turn left once inside, 
walk through the door to your right and into the changing area.



Please DO NOT use the first changing area 
as you enter; walk through to the back 
where there are female and male changing rooms. 

We are running Swim Academy lessons alongside 
Baby & Pre School and will have older children changing. 
It is a safeguarding issue if we have children and 
parents changing in a communal area parents changing in a communal area 
where others are moving through.

Male changing

There are plenty of showers and we ask all 
customers to please shower before entering the pool.

We suggest all little swimmers (Floaties and Splashers) 
to wear an extra layer to ensure they remain warm. 
This could be a baby wrap wetsuit, thermal top, 
or an all in one neoprene nappy wetsuit 

Female changing


